
Horseheads High School Pool 
Morning Lap Swim 

 
We have a lifeguard for the morning lap swim position.  Morning lap swim will start this 
Monday, September 9th, and will be open everyday school is in session.  There are major 
changes so please read below: 

1. You will need to park to the left of the ramp leading into the pool. The parking lot used 
in the past will be blocked off. The only door that will be open is the one near the 
ramp.  Please enter the pool to the immediate left and enter the locker rooms from the 
pool deck.   

2. You will now need to be out of the building by 7:30am instead of 7:40am due to busing 
issues.   

3. There will be a learning curve the first week so please be patient. 
4. If I need to close the pool I will email you as soon as I find out, sorry sometimes this 

might be very early in the morning.  I will do my best to keep you informed.   
5. The varsity teams will occasionally have practice but they will try to get you plenty of 

space.   
6. Please sign in every morning.   
7. School in session means when students report to school.  Conference days and holidays 

are not considered "days in session."   

 
Thank You, 
Jared Zembek 
Horseheads Physical Education & Aquatics  
 


